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What do you hope to learn from participating in the study? 
  
When I first read about the scope of this study I was intrigued. 
All of our internal assessments indicate that we provide our students with 
a high-quality program here in Phillipsburg, but to have that reaffirmed 
through an independent source using physiological data gathered from our 
students is fascinating—it doesn’t get much more unbiased than that.  
 

Ultimately, what we hope to learn from participating in this study is—that our students feel that they 
attend and benefit from a high-quality program and participating in this study will provide them the 
voice to communicate exactly how we’re doing from a truly unbiased perspective.   

 

 

 

 

 

 


